RP News 11/15/18
Dear Families,

Please mark your calendars, there will be no school Wednesday, November 21 thru Friday, November 23.
Enjoy your Thanksgiving break.

Winter weather is upon on. Please remember to send warm coats, hats, gloves and
boots with your children to school. Unless it is 0 with the wind chill, they will have
recess outdoors.

Head lice season is also upon us. Attached is the RBSD School District Policy.
Please remember to always call the school office if head lice is detected in your
home.

Remind your children of a few simple things, don't share combs, brushes and hats. Have them put their hats,
ear muffs and head bands in the sleeve of their coats or in a separate plastic bag to hang on their hooks. If
head lice has been found in your child's classroom, a note is sent home.

Community Information:
South Shore Chorale and Orchestra will present A South Shore Christmas on December 1, at 7:30 p.m.
Generation Lanes is hosting a free Thanksgiving Dinner.



